
LEAD  and  IGBM  recognized  as
Champions of Lasallian Solidarity
In his recent letter to the Districts, Brother Superior highlighted the support that
the Lasallian East Asia District (LEAD) and the Lasallian District of Ireland, Great
Britain, and Malta (IGBM) have demonstrated to the Lasallian Mission through
their extraordinary contribution to the 1 La Salle Campaign. Their support has
been pivotal  in  advancing  the  shared  goal  of  providing  quality  education  to
children and youth in the most vulnerable contexts around the world.

The  1 La  Salle  Campaign,  launched  by  our  Superior  General,  is  a  global
initiative aimed at securing the future of the Lasallian Mission. It focuses on
addressing  the  needs  of  the  poorest  members  of  our  Family  and  ensuring
sustainability for our projects worldwide. Each year, the campaign channels the
funds raised into vital initiatives submitted from every corner of the institute.
These projects are designed to bring more children into classrooms and create
lasting, transformative change through education.

The generous financial support from LEAD and IGBM will have a profound and
direct impact on the lives of countless children, helping them access education
and hope for a brighter future, while also supporting the establishment of a long-
term sustainable fund for educational works in the most fragile sectors. Their
contribution stands as a powerful testament to the spirit of solidarity and mutual
care that defines the Lasallian family.

In recognition of their outstanding support, the Superior General has officially
honored LEAD and IGBM as  Champions of  Lasallian Solidarity.  This  title
reflects  their  unwavering  dedication  to  the  mission  and  their  inspirational
leadership in fostering a culture of generosity and compassion.

We are also aware that other Districts are actively organizing fundraising efforts
to contribute to the 1 La Salle Campaign, and we are deeply grateful for their
commitment.  We  look  forward  to  seeing  many  more  Districts  join  this  vital
initiative, helping to expand the reach and impact of our collective mission.

To  learn  more  about  the  first  15  projects  that  will  be  supported  by  the
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campaign, click the button below. Together, let us continue building a better
future—one child, one classroom, one mission at a time.

Discover the Projects
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